Alliance

Realty Team -

Monday, September Ui, 2000

Chris Quay

Fewer Bugs Inc.
514 Chestnut Walk
Canton, GA 30114

Dear Chris:

I just want to say "Thanks" for reacting so quickly on a Termite Clearance Letter for one
of our recent Real Estate closings. It was a complex ¢losing and this contingency was
one of the final remaining ohstacles w be cleared. and you did it quickly and efficiently.

Not only was | impressed, but the Listing Agent was equally satisfied with your
professionalism, expediency and fair price. That is all o good winning combination,

Please rest assured that | will be recommending your services to my Agents and
additional clients in the future.

Patrick K. Comeaux
Co-Orwner, GA RE Instructor and CR Appraiser



